
We are thrilled to see a full campus of Scotties this Fall and missed seeing many of you this past year.  
While you were away, the Agnes Scott Dining team has been working towards enhancing your dining 
experiences for the upcoming year.  We are proud to announce our new leadership structure for the 
new academic year.   

 
 

 

Kevin McDonnell – Director of Dining Services 
 
Kevin serves as our campus leader with oversight of the operating management 
team for Evans Dining Hall, Mollie’s, Black Cat, and Catering.  New to his role, 
Kevin brings the program a wide range of work experiences in higher education 
dining.  He has been a part of the dining leadership teams at Oklahoma State, 
Bucknell University, and most recently Loyola University Chicago.  Kevin serves as 
the key contact for all general questions and feedback related to dining services 
and supports the operating team with day-to-day execution.  He can be reached 
at kmcdonnell@agnesscott.edu or 404-471-6366. 
 

 

Stephon Duggins – Catering Director 

 
Stephon will be taking over the leadership of our catering operations this 
semester.  A proven professional leader in the industry, he joins the Agnes Scott 
team with a wealth of experience leading a high volume and high-profile catering 
department at Worcester Polytechnic Institute.  A graduate of Johnson & Wales 
University, Stephon has a passion for creating memorable experiences at every 
event he oversees.  Stephon is the main point of contact for planning catering 
events on campus and can be reached at sduggins@agnesscott.edu or  
404-471-5405. 
 

 
Chef Mario Johnson – Executive Chef 

 
Chef Mario has been the leading force for all things culinary for more than 20 
years at Agnes Scott.  He will continue to serve as the lead culinarian on campus 
as we enter the fall term.  In partnership with Stephon, Chef Mario is the main 
contact for all culinary questions related to catering.  He can be reached at 
mjohnson@agnesscott.edu. 
 
 
 
 

Mary Poteat – Location Manager 
 
Mary joins the team with 5 years of food service management experience at East 
Carolina University, where she also earned a degree in Hospitality Management.  
In her short time on campus, she has already brought a new energy to the 
leadership team and desire to elevate the hospitality at Evans Dining Hall, 
Mollie’s Grille, and Black Cat Café.  Mary is the main contact for questions and 
suggestion related to Mollie’s or Black Cat and welcomes all feedback that can 
help us improve your experience.  Mary can be reached at 
mpoteat@agnesscott.edu.   
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